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Ref:   2022-23/ParentalQuestionaire/tp          23rd January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
The relationship between home and school is vital in supporting young people in their education.   
  
We are constantly trying to improve the education that we offer the pupils of our academy and are 
now at a stage in the academic year where we need you to tell us how well you think we are doing 
and how we can improve the things that are important to you. Therefore, may I ask for your help in 
improving Winterton Community Academy? 
  
Please spare 10 minutes to complete a questionnaire by going to https://survey.gl-
assessment.co.uk/s/KUEOL4/ and logging on using the password provided below. 
  
Your password is: WINTCC60102Pa 
  
The password is case sensitive. 
  
By completing the questionnaire, you will be telling us how you think we should be spending our time 
and resources, to make our school the best that it can be for your child.  
  
Each completed questionnaire is vital in finding out what parents/carers think. Your answers will be 
treated in the strictest confidence and will make a difference to how we run the academy and plan 
for the future. 
 
The deadline is Friday 3rd February 2023. 
  
With thanks in anticipation of your help. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Featherstone 
Deputy Headteacher 
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